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Represents action items for PWG members




PWG 2004 Annual Validation Conference Call Minutes
Carl stated the intent of the call was to present the issues – not necessarily come to a decision today.

Diana, Carl and Lindsey presented the slides that were distributed in preparation for the call. Theresa DeBois explained the Center Point estimated values on “Slide 3 – 2004 Annual Validation Changes from TDSPs Adjusted.”  Ernie found an RMS slide that reported 1.668 million validation changes were made last year.  The changes for this year are estimated to be 1.075 million.

After the presentation, the discussion centered around “Slide 13 – Options for 2004 Annual Validation.” The options presented were:

· Continue with current process and accept the high percentage of profile changes.
· Dispense with Annual Validation for 2004.
· Change the schedule to allow more time for TDSPs to implement algorithm changes.
· Change the process so ERCOT computes assignments based on algorithm changes, sends files of changes to TDSP, and TDSP submits 814-20 transactions

· Other suggestions?
The group discussed the feasibility of each option. Option 2 was thought to be in violation of the Protocols but a special dispensation might be possible.

Regarding Option 3, the question was: if delayed, could the TDSP’s make any changes to their systems this year?  TXU ED responded with possibly, all of the other TDSP’s said no. 

The consensus for Option 4 was no. This option would still require work by the TDSP’s to reflect ERCOT changes in their respective systems. There was also the question of who would support disputes.
Another option mentioned was to do annual validation only on defaults. There was no consensus for this option.
Ernie summarized the available options as:

· Move forward as planned without changes.

· Delay or dispense with the validation for 2004.

· Make changes to defaults only.
The consensus was to wait to make any decisions until the next PWG meeting in 2 weeks. The TDSP’s will consult with their IT staffs. ERCOT will proceed forward as planned.  ERCOT will also look at ways to enhance the current residential analysis for the next PWG meeting.
The next PWG meeting is scheduled for  07/27/2004.
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